
LETTER from Matthias Beck, vice-director of Curaçao to Don Jan de Salamanca, 
governor of Havana

Curaçao. Letter. Vice-director Beck and Gysbert de Rosa to Signor Don Juan de Salamanca, thanking him for attentions shewn at 
Porto Rico to the captain and crew of a Dutch ship who had been plundered by a Spanish privateer, &c.  (2 pages)
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